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MESSAGE FROM THE HEADTEACHER  
 

Last Friday was the Year 11’s Leavers’ Prom. It was a fantastic evening enjoyed by both the children and staff. 
 

Next week is the school summer show. The children have been working hard during rehearsals and I am very much looking 
forward to seeing the show. 
 
 

Friday 5th July is an INSET training day for the staff so school will be closed to the children. 

 

Mr Alexander 
 

 

UPCOMING DATES 

 
Wednesday 3rd July 
 
Thursday 4th July 
 
Friday 5th July 

 
School Summer Show – Matilda – Reigate School Hall 
 
School Summer Show – Matilda - Reigate School Hall 
 
INSET DAY 
 

 

SPOTLIGHT 

 
YEAR 7 
 
Well done to Jhanvi for her excellent technique demonstration to the class 
in Art lesson this week.  
 

YEAR 8 
 

Well done to Lacey for going the extra mile to complete her fashion and 
textiles work. Josie for refereeing the football tournament this week. 
Grace for giving up her time after school to be timer for the football 
tournament. Evie, Marley, Lilly P and Ava V for scoring the Year 7 football 
tournament. 
 

YEAR 9 
 
Well done to Stan, Mason, George K, Amber, Emily, Nel and Rayha for 
their excellent presentations in the Year 9 Business Plan competition. 
 
YEAR 10 
 

10R1 for their hard work during their first Maths mock exams and for achieving already some fine results. Well done! 
Eliza for her good attendance record. A huge well done to Lillie K, Amelie and Grace for their recent final pieces in 
Textiles. Hayden for his great start to his painting this week.  Esther and Lydia for their improvement on their assessment 
in Food Preparation and Nutrition. Oliver M, Elissia and Barnaby for refereeing the girl’s football tournament last night. 
 
SPECIAL MENTION 
This week our young carer children enjoyed having a special breakfast together, we enjoyed a little social time and made 
plans for activities and events we would like to see in the next academic year. If you think your child may be a young carer, 
please get in touch with Mrs Hartnett.  
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STUDENT LEADERSHIP TEAM 
 

 A message from the Student Leadership Team. 
 
Hi, our names are Anya and Ben, and we are the new Head Students for the next academic year. Our Deputy Head Students 
are Joseph, Bella, Carla and Lara. We are excited to represent Reigate School for the next year. We all applied through an 
application process, followed up by presenting an assembly to our year group on our school values and finally an interview 
with Mr Alexander, Mr Hamilton and Mrs Corder. We are organising the upcoming events such as Open Evening and the 
School Show. We look forward to bringing new ideas to the school and can’t wait for next year! 
 

 

 

 
REIGATE FESTIVAL 

 
Well done to all the children who performed at the Reigate Summer Festival. It was a fantastic 
performance and just what we needed to get ourselves ready for the upcoming Matilda Show. A 
special well done to Tilly, Phoenix, Jasmine and Connor for their lead solo pieces.  
 

 
 



PROM 2024 

 

 

 

 



OTHER NEWS 

 
Huge congratulations to Elissia, who, after rounds of trials, has successfully earned a place 
on The Surrey Girls Football Team. This is a massive achievement, as she is the only girl 
from her school to accomplish this feat. Elissia has played for both the boys' and girls' 
teams at her school and is also a player for Dorking and JPL. She is definitely one to watch 
for the future—move over, Millie Bright! 
 

 

YEAR 7 GIRLS’ FOOTBALL TOURNAMENT 

 
Reigate School Hosts Successful Year 7 Girls' Football Tournament. 
 
This Thursday, Reigate School hosted a fantastic summer Year 7 girls' football tournament, featuring teams from seven 
different schools and a total of nine teams. The event saw a great turnout, with around 70 girls participating. 
 
Reigate School entered one team, which played together for the first time and performed admirably. The team secured a 
few draws and saw some impressive goals from Niamh. All teams demonstrated excellent football skills throughout the 
tournament. 
 
The top four teams were: 
1. Royal Alexandra and Albert School 
2. De Stafford School (lost to RAAS in a close penalty shootout final) 
3. Warlingham School 
4. Reigate School 
 
A huge well done to all the girls who took part and to those who dedicated their afternoon to referee, score, time, and 
support the event. We look forward to many more tournaments next year! 
 

 
 

 

HOUSE POINTS 

 
 

Totals Attenborough 78843 4TH 

 Curie 82403 1ST 

 Parkes 79439 2ND 

 Turing 79233 3RD 

 



ONLINE SAFETY – PARENTS – FAMILY PAIRING 
 

  
Some apps allow family pairing which, depending on the app, can do a variety of things such as: 

• Manage screen time. 

• Apply restricted mode (content restrictions). 

• Manage who children are talking to and what's being shared (including images). 

Of the more popular apps, here are ones that allow family pairing along with a link which describes what family pairing is, 
the features available and how to set it up: 
 
TikTok - TikTok Social Media Privacy Settings - Internet Matters 
Snapchat - Snapchat Parental Controls | Parent’s Guide to Snapchat 
YouTube - What is a supervised experience on YouTube? - YouTube Help (google.com) 
Instagram - About supervision on Instagram | Instagram Help Centre 
 
Tik Tok and the General Election is launching a media literacy hub to help its users recognise fake news and 
misinformation online ahead of the General Election. 
 
The social media giant said the hub had been created alongside fact-checking organisation Logically Facts. 
 
The new in-app space will focus on critical thinking and news literacy, TikTok said, covering topics such as how to spot fake 
news online and tips for consuming a balanced range of news. 
 
“With misinformation and disinformation being found on every corner of the internet, the hub contains guidelines which have 
been designed to help critique and judge the trustworthiness of the information we find online,” TikTok said in blog post on 
the new tool." 
 
"Whenever or wherever they engage in content, we encourage our community to stop, think and check the resources.” 
“As the United Kingdom prepares to go to the polls for the General Election, we are committed to ensuring that our TikTok 
community has the skills to assess whether the information that they read, see or hear during this busy time is reliable and 
accurate,” TikTok said. 
 
Please visit the school website Safeguarding Online Safety page if you require support with managing Online Safety at 
home.  
 

 
YEAR 7 TRANSITION 

 
 

 
 

https://www.internetmatters.org/parental-controls/social-media/tiktok-privacy-and-safety-settings/#family-pairing-tiktok
https://parents.snapchat.com/en-GB/parental-controls
https://support.google.com/youtube/answer/10314940?hl=en-GB
https://help.instagram.com/658522825492278


GREENSAND MULTI ACADEMY TRUST VACANCIES 

 
 

 

 

 

 


